
 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

July 3, 2017 

Katolec Corporation 

Logistics Business Division 

  

 

Notice-New Construction of Warehouse in Ichikawa City, Chiba  

  

 

Our company has decided to construct a new warehouse in Ichikawa City, Chiba Prefecture. 

Construction started in September 2017, and is scheduled to be completed in July 2018. 

Our planned construction site is close to Bayshore Route Chidoricho IC and Urayasu IC, and it is about 5 

km from Takaya JCT which connects to the Tokyogaikan Expressway within FY 2017. 

It is also a 6-minute walk from Ichikawa Shiohama Station (JR Keiyo Line) and a convenient and 

comfortable location.  

Our new warehouse is convenient as a delivery center including the function of distribution processing as 

well as warehouse storage. 

For inquiries, please contact to the following. 

 

 

 

Contact info 

■Head office                     TEL:+81-35-683-7000 

■Takamatsu Head office       TEL:+81-87-851-4334   

■Corporate Planning Division Ms. Yoshiko Yamane   TEL:+81-87-826-8231 

 

   


